
From: Information Management Team
To:
Subject: Information request
Date: 01 September 2023 10:31:00

Morena Neville
 
Thank you for your information request of 16 August 2023.

As Hutt City Council no longer holds staff information about the Hutt Council holiday program
co-ordinator from 2002, we are unable to provide you with the information you have requested. 
Accordingly, the provisions of section 17(g) of the Local Government Official Information and
Meetings Act apply.
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Kind regards, Susan
 
Ngā mihi
 
Susan Sales
Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor
Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040,
New Zealand 
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz
 

 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 12:15 PM
To: ContactHCC <contact@huttcity.govt.nz>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Information request
 
Good afternoon,
 
I am emailing to put an information request forward to the Hutt city council.
 
I want to know who the Hutt Council holiday program co ordination was in 2002 around January
- February.
 
Regards,
N McFarlane




